
 

 

Thursday 15 May 2025 

 

Dear parents/carers 

I  hope Sats week has gone well and students are looking forward to our first enrichment 
evening on Tuesday. 

Today we are issuing  our  first of our weekly Newsletters.  We will now be emailing a 
weekly newsletter to you each week  “Moving onto Angmering”. Issue 1 is a welcome from 
the Headteacher, a section on attendance, home learning, details of the enrichment evening  
and information on Y7 sport.   

MCAS:  I am aiming to send out an email on Tuesday to help you access MCAS which is a 
platform that you will become familiar with throughout your child's time at The Angmering 
School. If you have another student already with us then you will have used MCAS to view 
their report. They will come out in batches so please do bear with us as yours may not arrive 
till later in the week. 

A reminder of our  KS3 Guide :  We have posted our KS3 guide on the school website 
which has lots of information about the school.    

Any queries, please do let me know. 

 

Best wishes 

Fiona  

 

Fiona Moppett 

Admissions Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/2025-Issue-1-v2.pdf
https://issuu.com/angmeringschool/docs/ks3_guide_2025.

